
Wildcat Park Past and Future

Like the first Wildcat Park built in 1987, the
new Wildcat Park is a volunteer-driven
project. The design for the playground has
been created from the minds of Corvallis
children to inspire creativity and imagina-
tion in those who come to play.

Leathers Associates in New York has been
retained to replace the structure, the original
was demolished in 2006 after multiple safe-
ty issues deemed it unsafe. Like before,
Wilson School staff, families and area vol-
unteers will mount an effort to build a spe-
cial and unique community playground.
Leathers specializes in playgrounds
designed with extensive input from kids and
built by community volunteers.

The plan is under way and once again the
whole community is invited to participate
through raising money and building the
public park. 

The Wildcat Park steering committee will
organize volunteers according to skill
level. Some will wield hammers and saws,
others will serve food, and still others will
care for the children so parents can work.
The park will be built in five days and the
entire community is invited to celebrate its
completion Sunday, June 3.

Wildcat Park will be created by volunteers 
May 30 - June 3 at Wilson Elementary School,
2710 N.W. Satinwood St. 

Don’t miss the opportunity to be a part of a
great community playground that will replace
the old Wildcat Park playground.

Join the volunteer and fund-raising efforts. 

Our goal: $150,000 

Volunteer needs: 1,000 people over five days
sought to:

* Dig

* Pound

* Saw

* Totter

* Swing

* Play

* Dump 

* Sweat

* Teeter

Donations big and small will pay to build
this park. Funds will be raised through
grants, individual and business donations.
There are opportunities to place your name
permanently on the project.  Opportunities
are still available to purchase pieces of
equipment and sections of the structure.

Put Your Name On The Park

The new Wildcat Park 
preliminary design includes

a climbing wall and twisty slide, 
rocket, balance beam and race car.

Donations of tools and funds also are greatly
appreciated. Childcare will be available
throughout work days.

This is a great opportunity for the Corvallis
community and businesses to help create
a memory to endure many childhoods.  


